
           
      
      October 8, 2008 
 
By Hand Delivery 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

Re:  New ICO Satellite Services, G.P. File Nos. SES-LIC-20071203-01646, 
SES-AMD-20080118-00075 and SES-AMD-20080219-00172   

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On October 3, 2008, the undersigned, along with Peter Corea, Mariam Sorond, 
Harry Ng, and Sam Wetsel of New ICO Satellite Services, G.P.  (“ICO”) met with Helen 
Domenici, Roderick Porter, John Giusti, and Karl Kensinger of the International Bureau.  
ICO reviewed the status of its MSS system, discussed ICO’s position on the record in the 
above-referenced application proceedings, and discussed its pending waiver requests, 
including coordination with U.S. Government agencies.   
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
/s/Suzanne Hutchings Malloy/s/ 
Suzanne Hutchings Malloy 
Senior V.P., Regulatory Affairs 

cc:  Helen Domenici 
 Roderick Porter 
 John Giusti 
 Karl Kensinger 
  

815 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Suite 610 
Washington, DC  20006 
 
202 330 4005  phone 
202 330 4008  fax 
web:  www.ico.com 
           


